
 

101 NEWTON AVENUE, CAMDEN, NEW JERSEY 08103 

Dear Resident and Property Owner, 

As you may know, the City of Camden has launched a new Rehrig-Pacific Company brand trash cart program 

in your neighborhood.  The automated trash disposal pilot program is being implemented through the 

Department of Public Works, and in coordination with the city’s contracted waste hauler, Suburban Disposal 

Inc.  The city provided residents living in the pilot areas (see area outlined in yellow in the map pictured below) 

with one free 95-gallon, green colored trash container per household.  These new receptacles were delivered 

directly to homes by the City’s Department of Public Works on November 6, 2024. 

The residents living in the designated areas are being serviced via an automated trash disposal truck.  There will 

be no curbside manual trash pickup while the pilot program is in effect.  Therefore, residents should only use 

the green trash carts supplied (see trash cart pictured below) by the city for weekly household trash disposal.  

The contacted waste hauler will not pick up loose debris or trash placed in any other container.  Please contact 

the Department of Public Works for any bulk pickup at (856) 757-7132 or (856) 757-7139. 

All recycling standards and pickup schedules will remain the same (in accordance with § 711-21Compliance 

with curbside recycling required. Amended 6-25-1987 by Ord. No. MC-2309).  Camden residents can place 

household recycling materials in the appropriate recycling receptacle for curbside pickup (§ 711-3Receptacles 

and containers). 

If residents need a replacement or additional trash carts, they can be obtained from the city at a cost of $70.00 

per cart.  If you have any questions, contact the Department of Public Works at (856) 757-7132 or (856) 757-

7139 or via email: publicworks@ci.camden.nj.us  Please stay informed by downloading the free MyCamdenNJ 

App and visit: CamdenNJ.Gov 

Learn how to make better disposal decisions, find your local waste and recycling info, and see your pick-up 

calendar. All at your fingertips by downloading Recycle Coach at recyclecoach.com 
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